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On January 3, 2012, the McKinney SAR Chapter held their meeting with the 
Plano SAR Chapter.  The purpose of this meeting was the installation of the 
2012 McKinney-Plano-Denton chapter officers.  The date of the next regular 
meeting of the McKinney chapter will be announced at a later date.  The 2012 
officers were inducted by SAR State President Bill Marrs.  This meeting was held 
at the Outback Steakhouse in Plano. 
 
Attached you will find the printed program for this special occasion. 
 
The McKinney SAR Chapter had a total of 18 members and guests in attendance. 
The listing of these names have been placed in the SAR Chapter files. 
 
The annual Color Guard report was given.  Two members of the McKinney 
Chapter had the following number of events that they took part in.  Don Babbs 
had a total of 59 events that he took part in during 2011 and Don Sielert had a 
total of 57 events.  This is a great report.   
 
The first McKinney Chapter board meeting will be held within the next two 
weeks to discuss the activities for the chapter during 2012. 
 
 


